
 

 

 

FCC Agent Authorization Letter 

January 22nd, 2016 

AT4 wireless, S.A. 
Parque Tecnológico de Andalucía 
C/ Severo Ochoa, 2 
29590, Málaga, Spain 

RE: LETTER OF AGENT AUTHORIZATION 

To whom it may concern: 

We Sepura plc, the undersigned, hereby authorize AT4 wireless, S.A. to act on its behalf in 
all matters relating to application for equipment authorization, including the signing of all 
documents relating to these matters. 

We, the undersigned, also hereby certify that that no party to the application authorized 
hereunder is subject to the denial of benefits, including FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 
5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C.853(a). 

This agreement expires one year from the current date. 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Wood 
Verification Engineering Team Leader 


